Date:____________________

Re: ISAT Opt-out

Dear Principal,

After careful consideration, I have decided that I do not wish for my child, _____________________,  to take the ISAT in the upcoming spring semester. I am aware of other parents in Illinois who have opted their children out, and, for the well-being of my child, I wish to do the same. My child should be promoted to the next grade on the basis of his/her daily classroom work and assessments whereby my child receives encouragement and constructive feedback from a thoughtful teacher who looks to the interests of the whole child. 

Please contact me if further discussion is needed. Thank you for your continued hard work and dedication to our school.

Sincerely,

______________________________________________

